
 

Ministry of Education, Higher Education and Vocational Education 

(Higher Education Division) 
 

AARDO(African-Asian Rural Development Organization) 

Scholarship Opportunity at Shobit Institute of Engineering and 

Technology (SIET) ,India 

The Ministry of Education, Higher Education and Vocational Training (Higher Education 

Division) is pleased to announce that applications are now open for the AARDO–SIET 

Scholarship Programme (2025–2026), jointly offered by the African-Asian Rural Development 

Organization (AARDO) and the Shobhit Institute of Engineering and Technology (SIET), 

India. 

This opportunity is available for international students to pursue Bachelor of Science (B.Sc.), 

Bachelor of Technology (B.Tech.), Master of Technology (M.Tech.), or Master of Business 

Administration (MBA) programmes at SIET. 

Interested candidates are advised to review the official brochure and application guidelines for 

comprehensive details on :  

❖ Eligibility criteria 

❖ Required documentation 

❖ Academic programs offered  

The scholarship benefits 

➢ 50% waiver on the total tuition fees 

➢ Hostel fees up to an upper ceiling of  USD 250 each year (only for the period of study) 

For further information  

Please visit -: https://www.shobhituniversity.ac.in/ 

 

Online Application Portal : 

https://www.shobhituniversity.ac.in/shobhit-aardo-scholarship-form.php 
 

Application Deadline : 2nd August 2025 

Note: Before accepting the scholarship, it is your responsibility to verify the recognition 

status of the relevant regulatory bodies in Sri Lanka. Such as UGC, IESL, SLMC or any 

other applicable authority based on the nature of your intended study programme. 
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